
Public Meeting - School Options Committee for the Dalbrae Academy Feeder 
System  

  

The School Options Committee for the Dalbrae Academy Feeder System will hold its third and 
final public meeting on Tuesday, April 18, 2017, at Dalbrae Academy, at 7:00 p.m.  The 
Dalbrae Academy Feeder System includes Bayview Education Centre, Dalbrae Academy and 
Whycocomagh Education Centre. The purpose of this public meeting is to present the preferred 
review scenario and to receive feedback from School Advisory Council members, 
parents/guardians, students, staff of the schools involved in the review, local community 
members and other interested parties.  

  

Signed: Lynne MacLennan & Damian MacInnis, School Options Committee Co-Chairs 

 


